TELEPHONE 3-7506

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

36 FURNESS WITHY BUILDING,

HALIFAX, N. S.,

December 27th, 1944.

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
High Closs,
Wokingham, Berks.

Dear Sir:

We are in receipt of your letter
(S) of the 24th ultimo regarding the "ILISCOMB
PARK" Rpt. No. 4982. We are advised by the
Surveyor in attendance on the vessel that the
steel used in the construction of the vessel
was made by the Open Hearth Process and sat-
isfactorily tested by Surveyors to this
Society. The equipment number of the vessel
1s 23208 and appears to have been omitted
from the Report.

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Surveyor.
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